
 

 

 
 

Colorado Boulevard curb ramp replacements to begin  
mid-April 2021 

Various curb ramps along Colorado Boulevard between E Girard Avenue and 
52nd Avenue will be updated 

PROJECT OVERVIEW  
The Colorado Department of Transportation and contractor Jalisco International Inc. will update curb 
ramps to Americans with Disabilities (ADA) compliance along approximately 10 miles of Colorado 
Boulevard between East Girard Avenue and 52nd Avenue in Denver.   
 

 
 
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
Work is scheduled to start April 12, 2021 and finish in September 2021. 
Work hours will be from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. Mondays through Fridays with lane closures between 9 a.m. 
and 3 p.m.  
 

TRAVEL IMPACTS 
• Motorists can expect various single lane closures and shoulder closures within the work areas 

during daytime hours. 
• Curb ramps may be temporarily inaccessible while upgrades are being made.  
• Slowdowns and delays are expected.  
• Please drive safely through the work area when crews are present.  

 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
If you have questions or concerns or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list 
to receive construction updates, please contact us! 
 
Phone: 720-572-4476 
Email: coboulevardcurbramps@gmail.com 
Project Webpage: https://www.codot.gov/projects/co2-curb-ramps 

Phase 1: E Girard Ave to Iowa Ave 
Anticipated start date: April 12 
 
Phase 2: Florida Ave to E 8th Ave 
Anticipated start date: May 3 
 
Phase 3: E 8th Pl to Haddon Rd 
Anticipated start date: June 22 
 
Phase 4: E 28th Ave to 52nd Ave  
Anticipated start date: August 17 
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